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This weeks Earth Award winners  

Stars of the week—  

Bankhouse 

This weeks support staff 

nomination winner—  

Amelia Kitchen 

The new school app is ready to use! 

The new app is linked to the school website, so 

any newsletters, news updates, gallery pictures, 

calendar events etc, will now be accessible from the app. It will 

also have notifications which tell you when, for example a new 

newsletter has been uploaded. 

The app can be downloaded from the google store on android de-

vices or the app store on apple devices. Simply search for  Copley 

HX3 to find it. 

As time goes on the app provider will add features and we will 

continue to add content. We hope this will be an easier way for 

you to keep up to date with school matters in the future. 

Congratulations to all the 

children from our 

lunchtime drama club for 

putting on their own version of the 

Jungle Book this week for parents/

grandparents. 

Everyone thoroughly enjoyed the 

performance and the club will be 

putting it on for the rest of the school 

Hannah Love and her family 

would like to thank every-

one who supported their 

recent bun sale to help her 

son Cori fundraise for Cam-

bodia. 

Very tasty….and on a hot 

Friday afternoon the ice 

lollies went down a treat!! 

Lets hope it’s 

not the last 

one!! 



Mon 12th June  Year 1 Phonics screening 

 Karate after school club 

 Homework after school club 

 Maths workshop for some year 5 / 6 pupils at Ryburn 

Tues 13th June   Lunchtime drama club 

 After school dance Club for KS2 

 New Intake parents Evening 7pm 

Wed 14th June  Greenpark Assembly 9.05am 

 Swimming for Years 3 & 4 

 After School Football Club 

Thurs 15th June    

Fri 16th June  Celebration Assembly – Stars of the week  -  Bankhouse 

 Yr 5 to Ravenscliffe 

 

What's happening in school week beginning 12th June 2017  

Northdene 97% 

Bankhouse 99% 

Greenpark 97% 

Riverwood 97% 

Springwood 100% 

Calder 99% 

Lydbrook 94% 

Woodhouse 98% 

Weekly attendance % &  

number of pupils late in each 

0 

1 

1 

0 

1 

0 

1 

0 

Please can we remind parents that children are not allowed 

back into school to use the toilet after 3.45pm unless accom-

panied by an adult. 

This is for safety reasons, as the toilets are cleaned as soon 

after 3.30pm by our cleaners and the floors are often wet. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Congratulations to Cassia Higginson and her 

friends ……Ta'kya, Aiyana, Lana, 

Leila, Leonie, Susie, Oscar.....& Rueben.  

They began by selling loom band items for dona-

tions, Cassia & Rueben then had a stall selling 

books & teddies etc. 

The total amount raised was £110.50. 

Dinner Money…….. 

Dinner Money for this half 

term is £71.40, I have deducted £2.10 for 

the school meal not taken on Thursday this 

week. 

It would be a big help if dinner money was 

paid promptly this half term as there are 

only 6 weeks left and the less paper work I 

have to do the better!! 

Thanks, Mrs Borland 

Parents invite to lunch…… 

Next week I will send home the rest of the invites to join 

your child for a school dinner at the beginning of July.  

Northdene, Bankhouse, Lydbrook & Woodhouse were sent 

home this week. Please can you return your orders by the 

date on each letter please as I have to 

let the kitchen know in plenty time how 

many extra dinners we will be having. 

Thanks, Mrs Borland  


